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If you are the kind of person who loves to read and be up to date with American Idol happenings,
then this guide will let you know the secrets of predicting the winner of this incredibly popular
contest. American Idol has been, over the past 11 seasons, one of the most viewed and appreciated
shows, mainly because it offers talented people the opportunity to become famous and successful.
In order to predict the winner of this season, you will need to watch the show weekly and also catch
the American Idol spoilers online.

Even though it is an entertaining show, it is best to pay attention to the voice rather than the song
and remember the contestants who have received good critiques from the jury. In general, the
contestants who received praises and impress the jury stand out in the crowd even from the first
auditions.

Besides the actual voice of the singer and positive comments and feedback of the jury, another way
you can tell a participant has high chances of winning is by observing the live audience's reactions.
The live audience usually comes with supporting signs and has enthusiastic responses for their
favorite candidates. Although you might perceive the public's feedback as insignificant, the truth is
that their reaction is usually an indicator that can help you tell who is popular and can get more
votes.

At the same time, a contestant who is appreciated by viewers will generally have a high search
volume on the internet. Therefore, next time you are searching for American Idol spoilers, type in
the names of the contestant who meet the aforementioned description and see the internet trends.
Overall, a participant who managed to achieve high numbers on iTune sales or has uploaded videos
and music in the past will have a better chance at winning.

Speaking of trends, one suggestion is browse through the past winners and analyze the evolution of
the votes they received. Looking back at the last seasons' winners, you can easily reach the
conclusion that a great-looking male singer will have the highest chances of winning the
competition. However, as you have learned from the past American Idol spoilers, that gorgeous
male singer also needs to have a highly appealing voice and receive a lot of positive feedback from
the jury and live audience. While not necessarily a rule, the popular music trends can also increase
or decrease his chances of winning American Idol.

In the eventuality that you miss a show, you should find out who was eliminated a night before. The
good news is that this information can be easily learned by checking the official American Idol's
website and looking at the page with the contest winners and losers. In general, you can find the
result from the last show published on the home page if you are looking for them the next immediate
day. However, if you need to review something about the past shows or need to learn who was
eliminated, you should check out their episode recaps section. Good luck predicting season 11
winner!
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I'm a bit of a cheater so I always go for the a American Idol spoilers on some really reliable websites
â€“ well, who doesn't like a bit of the inside scoop? If you want o be ahead of the TV viewers this year
to know who's in and who's out, check out spoilers for a American Idol 2012!
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